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PRESS RELEASE 
 

6/17/20 

Sun City West announces July 4 closures 
 

The Recreation Centers of Sun City West will be closing some offices on Friday, July 3, 

in honor of the Independence Day holiday the following day. 

Membership, Box Office, Administration, and Golf Operations will be closed on July 

3, as will the Village Store. The R.H. Johnson Library will be open Friday, July 3, but closed 

the following day, July 4. 

The Sports Pavilion will be open on July 4 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. All Sun City West golf 

courses will be open for regular business hours, with the exception of Pebblebrook and 

Desert Trails, which are closed for summer maintenance projects. 

As a reminder, due to COVID-19 concerns, no guests are allowed in the facilities, 

with the exception of guests who are actively participating in golf and bowling. 

Rec Centers staff and Governing Board members wish our residents a safe and 

happy holiday. 
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